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July 27, 2012 
 
Linda Wrazen 

San Diego Gas & Electric 

8330 Century Park Court 

San Diego, California 92123 
(Email: lwrazen@semprautilities.com) 
 

Subject: San Diego Gas & Electric Mira Sorrento Substation Project Application for a 
Permit to Construct (Application No. 11-10-015) – Data Request No. 2 

 
Dear Ms. Wrazen: 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) requests additional information in support of 
the Mira Sorrento Substation Project. Please provide information requested in Attachment A 
regarding the circuit that crosses Interstate 805. We would appreciate your response by August 3, 
2012 or sooner.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter or need additional information, please contact me at 
415.703.2579 or michael.rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

_______________________________________ 
Michael Rosauer 
Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
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ATTACHMENT A 
Data Request No. 2 

 



ATTACHMENT A 
Data Request No. 2 

Mira Sorrento Substation Project 

A-1 

Project Description 

1. Regarding circuit (C) 1444 crossing Interstate 805 (I-805), according to Caltrans there is 
a planned circuit crossing I-805 at a center line station approximately 1,100 feet 
northwest of the Mira Mesa undercrossing. Caltrans has no records for SDG&E rights in 
this area and believes that this is a new crossing of the freeway. Based on the PEA pages 
3-17 and 3-18, it states that C1444, will be routed from the second manhole outside the 
Substation underground westerly on Vista Sorrento Parkway to existing overhead pole 
located between Directors Place and Vista Sorrento Parkway. New overhead conductor 
will be installed on existing poles crossing the I-805 freeway. Please clarify whether the 
proposed crossing is a new crossing.  

 


